
FGPC Club Small Boats - 
Availability and Use 

 
 

 
Priority for the use of FGPC’s club-owned small boats, including OC1s  and 
OC2s, will be given to persons who are registered in FGPC's club programs, 
independent programs, or small boat program, and who are not concurrently 
registered at another paddling club that has small boats available for its 
members to use.  Due to high demand for FGPC’s club-owned small boats, 
FGPC reserves the right to decline requests to use FGPC’s small boats by 
persons who are registered at another paddling club. 
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